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Senator Siewert asked: 

Is it legal for any kind of safari hunting to happen within Kakadu National Park? What oversight 

would Parks have of such activities? 

Answer: 

Commercial safari hunting is not permitted in Kakadu National Park. Rangers and Wardens, 

which include members of the Northern Territory Police, can take action against illegal 

activities. Park Rangers undertake regular compliance operations which include the use of 

surveillance cameras. 


